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Technical Working Group Erratum 

As often happens, the IRP team may recognize errors, typos, or a need for further clarification 

as we present material to stakeholders during our Technical Working Groups. For transparency 

this document outlines any changes made to these presentations, between what NW Natural 

presented to stakeholders and what is posted online. 

TWG 1 - Planning Environment and Environmental Policy 
Presented: January 14, 2022  

Slide # Presented  Description 

Slide #30 Removed footnote from table. “† NW Natural has compliance 
obligations for Transportation customers in Oregon, but not in 
Washington.” NW Natural may be responsible for some 
transportation customer’s emissions in Washington as well as 
Oregon depending on rule making. 

Slide #53 Added note to the table clarifying “newly installed units”. NOTE: 
Newly installed units includes new construction and replacement 
upon burnout 
 

 


